
 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),  

 

PSAT is scheduled for Wednesday, October 16, 2019. 

All 10th Grade students will sit for the PSAT, and scores will be reported, at no charge. 

Any 9th or 11th Grade student who would like to sit for the PSAT, and have their scores 

reported, need to sign up online through School Pay.  Cost is $21.00 and the registration 

deadline is September 17th by 11:59 p.m. CLICK HERE>> to pay online. 

All students taking the PSAT will need to bring their own number 2 pencils, approved 

calculator, snacks and water. 

PSAT testing locations and bell schedule will be posted on the BTHS Testing website CLICK 

HERE>>. 

Student Guides/Practice tests will be delivered to students or are available for pick up in 
the Guidance Office. 

If you have any questions, contact our testing coordinator, Stephanie Hammett at 

stephanie.hammett@stjohns.k12.fl.us 
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